
 

  

  
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
A warm welcome to the new academic year! 
 
I do hope all our students are feeling settled in. This is our 3rd week; ECAs are to begin today. 
I do hope all have registered for at least one extracurricular activity. 
 
We had a fantastic start to the year with our first event of the year ; TiS Fun Run instead of 
our usual Orientation. The Zumba sessions as part of the opening and closing ceremony 
where invigorating and exhilarating to say the least. I hope all those who joined in, had as 
much fun as we had in hosting the event. 
 
Please enjoy the photos from the event here;  TiS Fun Run -24 Aug 2024 
 
We're also excited to announce that our Year 11 students are hosting a Student Exchange 
program with 17 Grade 11 students from Bangalore, India. The main aim of this is to promote 
Cultural Immersion and Understanding between young students growing up in different parts 
of Asia. We want our students gain a deep understanding of different cultures, traditions, 
and perspectives. Some of our students are living in a foreign country – this should foster 
empathy and tolerance for diverse viewpoints. They should also develop Global citizenship 
and appreciation for different ways of life. I hope our students making lasting friendships 
with the visiting students.  
 
We would like to update you on the ongoing realignment work on our school's entrance and 
exit. As you may have noticed, the SILK highway authorities have been working on this 
project. 
According to the authorities, their portion of the roadwork is expected to be completed by 
October. Once this phase is finished, we may need to reposition our guardhouse to 
accommodate the new road configuration. 
 
Please be advised that, at present, the SILK highway authorities do not anticipate any 
significant interruptions to our school operations. However, we kindly request that you 
exercise caution when entering and exiting the school zone during this period. Please pay 
close attention to all traffic signage and follow the instructions of workers on site. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/hQCQQu1qkFnEmwEX6


 
 
 
A detailed calendar of the events for this term is available on the link below.  
 
https://www.tanarata.net/school-life/academic-activities-calendar/ 
 
Below are the dates for the activities this term. 

 

     Dates   to   Remember   ! 

 

 2nd Sept                ECA Commences 

16th Sept    -         Malaysia Day Holiday 

17th Sept   -          Holiday in Lieu (Prophet’s Bday) 

                11th Oct    -         School Carnival 

  
Thank you. 
 
Barnali Guha 
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